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Issue 28 of The Interpreters’ Newsletter welcomes submissions that contribute to describing 

interpreting activity in all the situational contexts in which it is required, by using either traditional 

or innovative analytical methodologies. 

 

Topics of interest 

Topics of interest include but are not limited to the following areas: 

- The impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on interpreting 

- Remote interpreting practices and developments 

- Interpreting didactics and training 

- The role of interpreters throughout history 

- Interpreting ethics 

- Discourse analytical approaches to interpreting 

- Corpus-based interpreting studies 

- Artificial Intelligence and interpreting 

 

 

Practical information and deadlines 

Papers must be submitted in English or French and describe original research which is neither 

published nor currently under review by other journals or conferences. Submitted manuscripts will 

be subject to a process of double-blind peer review. Guidelines and the style sheet are available at 

https://www.openstarts.units.it/cris/journals/journals00005/journalsInfoAuthor.html. Manuscripts 

should be between 6,000 and 7,500 words long, including references, abstract (150-200 words) and 

keywords (5-10) and should be sent as Word attachments to interpretersnewsletter@units.it; Email 

subject: NL28 PAPER; File Name: author’s name_NL28. 

 

Manuscript submission:    30th March 2023 

Results of peer-reviewing process:   30th June 2023 

Publication:      December 2023 
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